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REVISED COMPENSATION PLAN NOTICE 

EFFECTIVE 1ST JANUARY 2021 

 

Dear Partners,  

 

The direct selling business must keep pace with the rapid changing 

environment and continue to thrive in the business. Nefful International is 

committed to take an innovative step forward amidst the competitive market by 

introducing a revised compensation plan which is aimed at establishing a robust 

and successful market network! 

 

Upon receiving the relevant approvals from the respective authorities, Nefful 

International is now scheduled to introduce its revised compensation plan and 

product pricing effective 1st January 2021.  

 

Nefful International believes that these latest revisions will help our members to 

grow and expand their business efficiently and strategically and at the same 

time, encourage them to build stronger networks locally and globally. Nefful 

International is determined and committed to build a stronger brand and 

enterprise to provide our members with a wealthier and more prosperous future! 

 

For more information, please login to your member portal. Alternatively, you 

may wish to contact our Customer Service Officer: 

Office Kuala Lumpur Office Sarawak Office Penang Office 

Contact No. +6032031177 +6082545588 +6046384188 

Email customer@nefful.com.my  

 

We look forward to serving you. Thank you.  

      10.07.2020 
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